
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: December 1, 2022 
  

RE: Acceptance of 2022 City Commission Election Results 

Introduction: 
This item is to transmit to the City Commission for acceptance of the results of the Eustis City 
Commission election held on November 2, 2022, as certified by the Lake County Canvassing 
Board. 

Background: 
Attached is the Official Lake County Canvassing Board Certificate which shows Gary 
Ashcraft as the successful candidate for Seat #1. Commissioner-Elect Michael L. Holland for 
Seat #2 was unopposed for his seat. 

Recommended Action: 
Staff recommends acceptance of the certified election results. 

Prepared By: 
Christine Halloran, City Clerk 

Reviewed By: 

Tom Carrino, City Manager 

 


